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Tuesday 7th May 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 visit to Safety Central Fire on Wednesday 15th May 2024
Year 5 have been invited to visit Safety Central at Cheshire Fire in Lymm on Wednesday 15th May 2024. The children will take part in a number of ‘hands-on’ safety workshops funded by and ran by Cheshire Fire and Rescue Service.  
Children should come to school as normal wearing their school uniform. The coach will be leaving at 9.00am, returning to school for the end of the school day.
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, a snack and a drink in a labelled bag.  Alternatively, you may order a packed lunch from the kitchen at cost of £2.50. 

Please complete the link below.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPlg2XOzWI4VHpYXUuy5hReFUQTVCUVpWUFpTOVFGNVNQM0E1SUZOSjNKWC4u 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Spreadbury & Mrs Stevens (Year 5 teachers)
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